
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: WEGMANS MAIL ORDER 
 

If you previously used Wegmans to fill your mail order prescriptions, PLEASE READ 
this important message. 

 
Wegmans Text Messaging 
We have been made aware that Wegmans has continued to send automatic “text 
messaging” to members who utilized their mail order fulfillment centers.  The text message 
reads as follows:  
 
 Wegmans Rx:  REVIEW YOUR ORDER 

<customer_firstname>, we are planning ahead to ship your <no_of_prescriptions> 
prescriptions by <promise_date>.  
To make changes or to review your order click the link below:   
<patient portal url> 

 
Please be advised that you should and can ignore this message.  Wegmans should not be 
refilling any mail order prescriptions after July 1, 2021.  You should confirm your refill with 
Walmart Mail Order to ensure your maintenance prescriptions are in their system.  To 
confirm with Walmart Mail Order, please call (833) 772-2779.  You can also refer to the 
“Capital Rx Quick Guide to Refills” here.  
 
Wegmans New Prescriptions  
Additionally, we have been made aware by Wegmans they are receiving brand new 
prescriptions submitted directly to Wegmans by the member’s physicians.  If you haven’t 
done so already, please be sure to contact your physician(s) and notify them your 
prescription drug coverage has changed to Capital Rx and Walmart effective July 1st.   
Please share a copy of your ID card (or the information on the back of your ID card) with 
your doctor’s office, so any new prescriptions are submitted correctly to Capital Rx and 
Walmart.    
 
If you have any other questions regarding Capital Rx or Walmart, please call 833-772-2779. 
 

https://www.ny44.e1b.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Capital-Rx-Quick-Guide-to-Refills.pdf

